
The South Tippah School District is requesting proposals for 1,499 Apple iPad’s for student learning. 

The proposal can be found at this link:  https://rb.gy/dlbqap 

The reverse auction website for the proposal is at this link:  https://rb.gy/t1bclb 

If you have questions, please visit the RFP website at https://rb.gy/dlbqap or call 662-837-7156. 
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